Dear Parents,
The Be Active ASAP Programme will begin on next Thursday the 4th of May. It will be every Thursday from 3-4pm, from then for a period of 6 weeks. The dates will be 4th, 11th, 18th and 25th May and the 1st and 8th of June. I wish to pass on huge thanks to all of the parents who have volunteered their time to help out with this, as without them it wouldn’t be possible. As you know it is an active hour for 1st-4th class and we will be covering athletics for this term. If you would like your child to be involved please fill out this form and send it back to Ms. Á Hurley as soon as possible. 
Kind Regards,
Ms. Á Hurley.   
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